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March 16, 2012

Stephen Hickey

Hydro Management Group, LL.C
55 Union Street, 4™ Floor
Boston, MA 02108

Re:  LIHI Application for Gilman Hydroclectric Project, Lunenburg, VT
FERC No. 2392
Ampersand Gilman Hydro, LP

Dear Mr. Hickey:

Thank you for your email of March 7, 2012, requesting a statement from the Vermont Division
for Historic Preservation as to whether or not the above-referenced hydroelectric project is in
compliance with its Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) license.

The licensing of hydroelectric projects is a federal process managed by FERC and, as such, only
FERC can evaluate the degrec to which a hydroelectric project is in compliance with its federal
license. We encourage the applicant or the Low Impact Hydropower Institute to contact FERC
directly to obtain this information.

Sincerely,
VERMONT DIVISION FOR HISTORIC PRESERVATION
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Giovanna Peebles

State Historie Preservation Officer
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